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You will have received the brochure and en­
rolment form for the LAA’s 50th Anniversary 
Celebrations with your last issue of InCite 
and you will have already noticed that the 
conference is featured on the front page of 
this issue.

Between the opening and closing social 
functions on the evenings of Wednesday, 2 
September in the Albert Hall and Friday, 4 
September in the National Library, some 25 
speakers will have given fascinating insights 
into past events and achievements, and into 
future challenges and objectives.

A distinguished Australian is to give the 
inaugural Harold White Oration at the Jubi­
lee Dinner at the Lakeside Hotel in the pres­
ence of Sir Harold and Lady White. The 
Prime Minister will open the conference, and 
a special display will be mounted in the exhi­
bition area of the National Library, and Aus­
tralia Post will issue a pre-stamped envelope 
to commemorate the event.

We are particularly anxious to identify all 
older (and especially foundation ) 
members of the Association and its predeces­
sor, the Australian Institute of Librarians. If 
any of these people are known to you, please 
let the conference organisers, or me, know.

But while older members will have an hon­
oured place in our midst, this is a unique oc­
casion for present members of the Associa­
tion to celebrate the achievements of the past 
and to look forward to the next 50 years. I 
have already heard of a group of our regional 
members who are planning to hire a bus for 
travel to Canberra. Why not do the same?

50 years is a notable milestone in the his­
tory of any organisation. It is fitting that this 
celebration is being held to mark this special 
event in the life of our Association; it will also 
be fun! I hope to see you there.

Peter Dawe 
President

ALIA DIRECTOR
The position of Director of the Associa­
tion was advertised in InCite Nos 1 and 
2.

I now have to tell you that because of 
changes in her personal circumstances 
our present Director, Jenny Adams, has 
asked that her resignation be with­
drawn. The Executive Committee has 
been pleased to accede to this request.

Ms Adams’ present contract runs 
until December 1987, and it has been 
agreed that she will retain her present 
position subject to discussion and re­
view later this year.

Peter H. Dawe

Next issue: David J. Jones treats us to 
more ‘Source’; and Karl Schmude re­
turns with ‘Conserve them all my 
days’.

I FLA 1988 
Living Together 
— People, 
Libraries, 
Information

The IFLA 1988 Conference Program Commit­
tee has the responsibility for developing the 
conference theme, providing a focus for the 
conference and assisting IFLA divisions, sec­
tions and round tables in preparing their 
parts of the program. IFLA is made up of over 
40 Sections and Round Tables (like LAA Sec­
tions and Special Interest Groups) and these 
are grouped into eight Divisions.

The Program Committee is a Melbourne- 
based group of seven people with each person 
acting as the liaison person for one or more of 
the IFLA divisions. Dr Pat Layzell-Ward from 
WAIT, is on IFLA’s Professional Board and 
acts as a corresponding member of the Com­
mittee.

The Program Committee members, with 
their liaison responsibilities and phone con­
tact numbers, are: General Research Librar­
ies: Peter Dawe (03) 418 7230; Special Librar­
ies: Elaine Alexander (03) 697 5011; Libraries 
Serving the General Public: Maureen Carroll 
(03) 651 4318 and Carol Ely (03) 669 9888; Bib­
liographic Control: Ian McCallum (03)
541 5600; Collection and Services: Marianne 
Broadbent (03) 660 2900; Management and 
Technology: Ian McCallum (03) 541 5600; 
Education and Research: Fay Nicolson (03) 
341 8615; Regional Activities: Marianne
Broadbent (03) 660 2900.

Continued on page 9

INtlCA.
Simply the best

library computer system ever invented.
Libraries have been central to 

mankind’s store of knowledge for 
thousands of years. But only today,; 
with the advent of the URICA 
Library System are librarians able 
to perform their proper function 
without being bogged down with 
routine clerical tasks.

URICA, tomorrow’s software, 
available today

The URICA Library System 
runs on the Reality/Sequel range of 
Microdata computers.

Being the most sophisticated library 
system available today, it is ideally 
suited for use in a wide variety of library 
applications such as public libraries, 
regional libraries, major reference 
libraries, academic libraries, technical 
and professional libraries.

URICA helps librarians in:
• Enquiry
• Cataloguing
• Circulation
• OPAC (Online public access 

cataloguing)
• Acquisition
• Serials Control

Software packages available
• URICA86
• Mini-URICA
• Special-URICA

Library management with 
improved control

Amongst its many uses, URICA 
reduces the labour component of 
many clerical tasks, reduces the 
cost of creating and maintaining 
bibliographical data, provides 
information in the form of reports on 
the library’s activities, and so 
provides library management with 
improved control over its resources 
and services.
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